

The Cream City Business Association has been formed to serve the needs of professional and business people in our community. Share our news with a friend.

OCTOBER MEETING

Monday, October 12, 1981 Cocktails at 6:30pm DATE:

TIME:

Dinner at 7:00pm

PLACE: Shadows/Diplomat Restaurant (opening especially for this event)

814 S. 2nd St. Milwaukee, Wi.

GUEST: Mr. Dan MaGuire, Professor of Theology

Marquette University

TOPIC: "Homosexuality--Them, Us, and a Special Person" COST: \$8.50 per person for members and their guests

Mr. MaGuire has been professor of theology at Marquette University since 1978. He is an internationally reputed lecturer and author whose most recent book is titled, <u>A New American Justice</u>: <u>Ending the White</u> <u>Male Monopolies</u> (Doubleday, 1980). He is co-founder of Moral Alternatives a group fromed to take on the Moral Majority. He recently appeared on the David Suskind show with former Sen. Frank Church and two representatives of the Moral Majority. He has served on the Boards of Directors of the College Theology Society and the American Society of Christian Ethics. He is listed in Who's Who in the Midwest.

Reservations must be made by October 9, by calling Ralph at 964-9993 or Royce at 282-3333.

nabc holds convention

The National Association of Business Councils, of which CCBA is a member, will hold its first annual convention November 6 through 8 in San Francisco. The program consists of a welcoming address on Friday at City Hall by Mayor Dianne Feinstein and Supervisor Harry Britt. Saturday brings a choice of two panels, one on organization building and the other on financial planning for lesbians and gays. Saturday also includes a luncheon with Joan Baez as guest of honor and US Congressman Paul McCloskey as keynote speaker. The registration fee is \$25.00 and details can be had by contacting Ralph Navarro at 964-9993. Currently there are five CCBA members planning on attending.

welcoming party

Membership Chairman Gene Berube is hosting a Wine and Cheese Party Thursday, October 15, for all those interested in joining the Cream City Business Association. Current members are encouraged to bring any friends who might be interested. For details contact Gene at 277-1459.

STD clinic needs help

Aldreman Sandra Hoeh has decided to withdraw her support from a zoning ordinance change necessary for the Socially Transmitted Disease (STD) Clinic to move from its present temporary location at 2578 N. Booth to a permanent location at 1569 N. Warren. According to Director Dr. Roger Gremminger, residents in the area have voiced opposition to the new location of the Clinic, stating they fear the influx of diseased homosexuals into their neighborhood. The Clinic is not able to stay at its present location much longer, and needs to move to the N. Warren site if the operation of the Clinic is to continue. Help is needed to distribute and sign petitions, write letters of support for the N. Warren site to Ald. Hoeh, and appear before the Zoning Committee hearing on October 8th. If you are able to offer assistance contact Roger at 765-0849.

short takes

- -- A copy of the CCBA bylaws can be obtained by calling 964-9993.
- --September found nine new members joining CCBA. Total membership now stands at 51.
- --Gene Berube has been appointed new Membership Chairman, moving from the Treasurer's position.
- --Stan P. has joined the Board of Directors as Treasurer.
- --Special Programs Committee is looking into the possibility of group health insurance. If interested, contact John at 342-2757.

attendance requested

It is the policy of CCBA that all members be encouraged to actively participate in the functioning of this organization. All members may attend meetings of the Board of Directors. 24 hours notice is requested to allow for sufficient space. If you wish to attend any meeting, contact Raplh at 964-9993; or John at 342-2757.

CELEBRATION '81 A SUCCESS

With the theme of "You are a good person and you have a right to be here," former Air Force Sergeant Leonard Matlovich brought gay pride to a new height in Milwaukee last September 16. Matlovich addressed the assembly by saying, "The enemy is not Falwell. We are our own enemies, until we are willing to come out of the closet and fight for the gay revolution. As long as you believe you are not good enough, society will put you down, You are your own worst enemy."

In attendance at the UWM Ballroom were approximately 275 gay and lesbian people from the Milwaukee area. Madison Attorney Karla Dobinski also was a guest speaker, and addressed the area of current legislative bills such as the 'Family Protection Act' and AB70, the latter of which would forbid discrimination against lesbians and gays in the state of Wisconsin.

There were 12 local lesbian and gay groups represented at the gay fest. One of these was CCBA, with two members handing out brochures and applications to prospective members. Overall, 20 CCBA members were involved in the formation and operation of this event. Members were involved in everything from contributing money and passing out programs to designing the logo and MCing the event. All these individuals should be congratulated for their efforts. Celebration '81 contributed a lot to the formation of a stronger gay community of which we can all be proud.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Oct. 12 October Dinner Meeting
 Dan MaGuire, speaker
- Oct. 18 Wine and Cheese Party for members
- Oct. 26 CCBA Board of Directors Mtg.
- Nov.6,7,8 NABC National Convention, San Francisco, Ca.
- Nov. 10 November Dinner Meeting
 Phillip Hudson, President of
 University National Bank, Spkr.
- Nov. 23 CCBA Board of Directors Mtg.
- Dec. 9 December Dinner Meeting,
 Prof. Lee Rice of Marquette,
 Speaker
- Dec. 20 CCBA Christmas Party
- Jan. 13 January Dinner Mtg.
- Feb. 9 February Dinner Mtg.
- Mar. 8 March Dinner Mtg.